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Communications 

Rankin Inlet Health Centre will experience reduced 

services on August 23, 2017 
 

Start Date: August 22, 2017 
End Date: August 23, 2017 
Rankin Inlet, NU          30 sec 

 

The Department of Health is advising residents of Rankin Inlet that the health centre will 

experience reduced services for part of the day on Wednesday, August 23, 2017. The local 

health centre staff will be participating in emergency preparedness training as part of Operation 

NANOOK. The health centre will remain open for emergencies. Please call the health centre at 

867-645-8300 in the event of an emergency. 
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